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May 27, 2020 

NOTICE CANCELING ADOPTION HEARING 

 

 

Re: Rulemaking to amend the Energy Independence Act (EIA) WAC 480-109, 

Docket UE-190652 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

This notice is to inform you of the progress made in this rulemaking docket concerning possible 

adoption of proposed revisions to the rules governing implementation of the Energy 

Independence Act (EIA). 

On March 27, 2020, the Commission filed a Notice of Proposed Rulemaking (CR-102) with the 

Office of the Code Reviser. The proposed rules amend sections of chapter 480-109 WAC. The 

Commission has reviewed the comments received from stakeholders to date in this docket and 

has determined that additional revisions to the proposed rules are necessary. Therefore, the 

Commission will withdraw the existing CR-102 and cancel the adoption hearing scheduled for 

June 2, 2020, at 1:30 p.m. The Commission intends to issue a new CR-102, with revised 

proposed rules, and schedule a new adoption hearing. 

THE COMMISSION GIVES NOTICE that the adoption hearing currently scheduled for 

June 2, 2020, at 1:30 p.m., is canceled. 

Questions? If you have questions regarding this rulemaking, you may contact staff lead Andrew 

Rector at (360) 664-1315, or by email at andrew.rector@utc.wa.gov. 

MARK L. JOHNSON 

Executive Director and Secretary 

 


